
Date: February 28, 2019  
To: Oregon State Legislators 
Subject: No on HB 3063 

Dear Legislators, 
 
I believe in health freedom, and don't believe that vaccinations, especially with the schedule 
that exists now in this country, are healthy for every child.  I believe that herd immunity is 
important, but not at the expense of the general health of the herd, and a vaccination 
schedule that is double that of many other countries.  One should have the freedom to pick 
and choose vaccines and vaccine timing based on their individual health needs.  I have 
grand children who have Lyme’s Disease and vaccinations can compromise their immune 
systems. 
 
A great way to assess vaccine success is by drawing titers.  It makes far more sense to 
evaluate the success of a vaccine, than vaccinating over and over again on a schedule that 
has not been borne out as safe in the scientific literature, and is based more on theory and 
hope. As such, we are imposing a scientific experiment on our children, and we have the 
increasing rates of autism, inflammatory disease, ADD, mental illness and chronic disease 
to prove it. Titers can reflect the success or failure of vaccination, and indicate further 
intervention necessary for herd immunity based on individual response than public health 
theory. 
 
All health interventions are not created equal, and the health status of each individual is not 
equal. We will create more problems by imposing mandatory vaccination upon our child 
population by taking away the philosophical and religious vaccine exemptions.  Please keep 
it available and vote against HB 3063 
 
Thank-You, 

 
Anders F. Anderson 
 
253-250-6702 
12759 SW Overgaard St. 
Tigard, OR 97224 
 


